
 

 

Media Release 
Pollard Mayor Again in Buloke 
9 November 2017 

Buloke Shire Council Mayor, Cr David Pollard has been re-elected as Mayor at a Special Meeting of 
Council in Wycheproof.  

Cr Daryl Warren was elected as Deputy Mayor, replacing Cr Graeme Milne.  

Cr Pollard will now serve his third term as Mayor having also served a year from November 2011 as 
well as the most recent mayoral term. Cr Pollard was first elected to Council in 2008.  

In acceptance Cr Pollard thanked his fellow Councillors for putting their faith in him for another 12 
months. 

“I would like to thank my fellow Councillors and also my family for their support over the last 12 
months. I would also like to congratulate both the Councillors and staff for their incredible work over 
that period. It has been an exciting year for Buloke. The Council Plan was a highlight for Council and 
community and our Buloke Major Projects Pipeline document is delivering great results. With funding 
streaming into the Shire for recreational lakes and important projects like Buloke 2030 and Charlton 
2020 amongst others, it is important we keep up the momentum.” said Cr Pollard. 

 

Both positions will be held until November 2018.  

End release  
For further information contact Team Leader Communications, Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520 or 
tfitzgibbon@buloke.vic.gov.au 
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